Ideas for practicing Sight Words & Word Study Words
I thought I would send a few ideas to help you make the practice of the sight words a little more interesting and fun with your child!

· Buy some magnetic letters at the $ store and keep them on the refrigerator and have your child spell the words there.

· Spell the words using playdough snakes or use alphabet cookie cutters

· Write the words on index cards then cut them up like a puzzle and put it back together.

· Make 2 of every word and play Memory or Go Fish.

· See if they can find the words in a newspaper or magazine.

· Write the words on the driveway or sidewalk using sidewalk chalk.

· Paint the words on paper using watercolors.

· Write the words then draw around them many times using lots of different colors.

· Make sure you look for the word in your child’s take home reader.

Hope this helps out a little.  Please share with us ideas you and your child come up with and we will share them in future newsletters!

 Thanks,

Mrs. Catherwood
**It is important for you to work with your child on the

 sight words. We work on them in the classroom tons and tons. Please do not get frustrated or stressed out about your child learning them though. Just work on a few at a time.  Please try to make it fun!!!

